
 
 
 

August 1, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Jendro Sanitation consistently evaluates ways to control our operating 
costs, but there remain costs over which we have no control. To help us 
recover those costs, we are implementing an 10% EISE [Environmental, 
Insurance, Security, Energy] Fee effective October 1, 2025 along with 
other pricing changes. The EISE fee is necessary to help cover increasing 
costs to ensure that Jendro Sanitation can continue providing compliant, 
dependable, and sustainable services to every client.   
 
Please call 641-228-3525 with any questions. 

 


